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Dear Transfer Staff, 

Happy New Year! UTO is looking forward to all the great things that will come with 2019. We 
are excited to work on new priorities and new projects this year. 

One of UTO’s 2019 priorities is to put an emphasis on becoming transfer student friendly 
university-wide. UTO is using ACCRAO’s Transfer Student Bill of Rights as a premise in order 
to understand what it means to be a transfer student friendly institution, and to evaluate 
transfer student friendliness at each IU campus. To view UTO’s version of the Transfer 
Student Bill of Rights, see the link on the right.    

UTO hopes to better assess transfer student friendliness and highlight areas of focus at each 
campus by using a student survey. This survey will be circulated to all campuses in March. 

The Transfer Training Canvas Staff and Faculty Courses are now live. Please refer to the links 
on the right to access these courses. These links can be forwarded to any transfer faculty/staff 
member who works on evaluating transfer courses or creating equivalences. The UTO is also 
finalizing the Transfer Training Administrator course. It will be completed in February.  

The UTO website is undergoing final edits and will be ready to access in early February.   

An intercampus milestone visibility error has been found and is being investigated to find 
possible solutions to fix it. 

The IU Transfer Symposium is on February 22, 2019 at the IUPUI Campus Center, from 7:30 
a.m.-1 p.m., Eastern Time. If you or someone you know would like to attend, please register 
using the link on the right. The symposium is a great opportunity for transfer faculty and 
students from all IU campuses to learn more about transfer policies and best practices.  

UTO is working with the University Institutional Research and Reporting (UIRR) to develop 
a series of data reports that allow us to better interpret the nature of transfer students and 
transfer as it applies to all students. To view these data reports, see the link on the right.  

As of December 31, UTO has moved all credit processing to USSS. This means any questions 
or issues involving external orgs and catalogs, posted credit, and articulation rules should be 
directed to SIS’s reporting system.  

 

Sincerely, 

The University Transfer Office 
Indiana University, 535 W Michigan St, Indianapolis, IN 46202 
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New from UTO 

• Transfer 
Student Bill of 
Rights 

• Staff Canvas 
Course 

• Faculty Canvas 
Course 

• IU Transfer 
Symposium 

• Data Reports 

  

  Questions? 

If you have questions about 
this issue brief, if you 
believe you received it in 
error, or if you know 
someone else who should 
also receive it, please reach 
out to UTO. 
 
Email: uto@iu.edu 
Phone: 317-274-8000 
Website: transfer.iu.edu 
 

 

 

https://www.aacrao.org/docs/default-source/signature-initiative-docs/trending-topic-docs/transfer/transfer-student-bor_poster.pdf
https://one.iu.edu/task/iu/problem-report
https://iu.box.com/s/nt9nkj2rn6t3w8v7s00adszwvp4j5qb5
https://iu.box.com/s/nt9nkj2rn6t3w8v7s00adszwvp4j5qb5
https://iu.box.com/s/nt9nkj2rn6t3w8v7s00adszwvp4j5qb5
https://iu.box.com/s/nt9nkj2rn6t3w8v7s00adszwvp4j5qb5
https://iu.instructure.com/enroll/899HCP
https://iu.instructure.com/enroll/899HCP
https://iu.instructure.com/enroll/TJAY7Y
https://iu.instructure.com/enroll/TJAY7Y
https://transfer.iupui.edu/student-life/transfer-symposium.html
https://transfer.iupui.edu/student-life/transfer-symposium.html
https://uirr.iu.edu/
mailto:uto@iu.edu
https://transfer.iu.edu/
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